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Dear Brother Knights: 
  
I write to you today about an opportunity to stand for life. The diocese has long defended the 
rights of the unborn, the poor, and the vulnerable through the activity of the bishop and the SC 
Catholic Conference (https://charlestondiocese.org/south-carolina-catholic-conference/). Many 
of us have participated in this important work, and have assisted local pregnancy centers 
throughout the decades. 
  
We now have an opportunity to engage with our elected officials directly through intentional 
advocacy efforts. Each of you is invited to connect with Samuel McDonald, a member at 
Transfiguration Catholic Church in Blythewood, about this chance to advance the cause 
of life in South Carolina. Mr. McDonald has been deeply engaged in legislative efforts and is 
extending his expertise to assist in this important life-affirming work. 
  
If you are interested in volunteering for this cause, please contact Mr. McDonald directly. Mr. 
McDonald’s contact information is (mobile) 803-429-2643 or sammcdonald46@yahoo.com. 
  
Fraternally Yours, 
 

Daniel E Barton 
 
Daniel E Barton 
State Deputy 
South Carolina State Council 
Knights of Columbus 
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